FREMONT H. JEWELL
3224 48TH AVE. S.
MINNEAPOLIS, MN. 55406

Editor
306th Echoes
Kalamazoo, MI 49007

Dear Sir:

Thank you for the Vol. 12, #4 edition of the Echoes. I found
the article by Loy F. Peterson dealing with the 5 January raid on Kiel
extremely interesting. It is the first news I have heard in mor than 40
years which mentioned our pilot, Sid Wolfe, and his disapearance on that
fateful date. The only men to escape alive that day were Al Enos(co-pilot)

and myself (navigator).
Will you please send me Capt. Peterson's address so that I may

write him. Thank you. Please note my change of address.

Sincerely,
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Fremont H. Jewell
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